



16 December 2016

January 2017

Mon 2 8.50 – 3.15pm School Closed for Bank

Holiday

Tues 3 8.50am School re-opens Weds 4 8.50am Y4 Residential to

Robinwood Starts

Y3 Visit to Yorkshire Wildlife Park Y4 Residential to Robinwood Ends

January 9 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 9 10 11 12 13 14 15 16 17 18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 27 28 29 30 31

CHILDREN IN NEED

Special thanks to everyone who took part in our 'Wear Your Spots' day in aid of Children In Need. We raised a very impressive £222 for the charity. A fantastic amount for a very worthy cause.

ABSENCES FROM SCHOOL

Fri 6

When your child is late into school for whatever reason, including general lateness or any medical appointments, it is school policy that your child is accompanied onto school premises by an adult, as they need signing in to school. Please do not send your child in on their own, thank you.

Should your child be unwell, please inform the school office on the <u>morning of the first day of absence</u> that they will not be in school that day.

It is also essential that you inform the school office of any other appointments such as medicals, even if you have informed your child's teacher, as this helps Office staff when monitoring absences, dinner orders. If you know your child will be off for an appointment, please let the Office know your child's dinner choice in advance if they have school dinners.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION

CHRISTMAS CHURCH SERVICES

Sat 24 6.00pm Christingle Service, immediately

followed by the Quiet

First Mass of Christmas, St Paul's Church

11.00pm Midnight Mass, St Mary's Church,

Fri 25 10.00am Christmas Mass Celebration with

Carols, St Paul's Church

VIOLIN LESSONS

If any children from Y2 upwards would like to start taking violin lessons, please let the office know your expression of interest. Places will be first come first served as they are limited. Thank you.



supported our school this year, and to everyone who came to watch the Children's various performances during the last few weeks. We think you will all agree that the Children have worked incredibly hard, and should be very proud of themselves, as St Mary's school is also.

We would like to wish all our pupils and families a very Happy Christmas and all the best for 2017, and look forward to welcoming the children back on the 3rd January.



Y4 ROBINWOOD RESIDENTIAL



Y4 children who are going on the Robinwood residential should

come to school for the normal time of 8.50am on Wednesday 6th January. Parents are welcome to stay with the children to wave them off at 9.20am on the coach should they wish to do so.

THANK YOU

A big thank you to our PTA ladies, and Miss Marsh for all their hard work throughout this year fundraising for our School, and organising some fantastic events for everyone to enjoy.

Attendance Awards

Congratulations to all our 100% attendees who came to school every day this term. Well done everyone!